
  

   Classroom News 
Class Name:    Pendennis          Term :  Spring 1  2022     Theme: What’s on our plate?  

What we have been 

learning: 
Some photos of our learning 

Hello Everyone, 

 

This half term we have been thinking 

about where food comes from as our 

theme is - What’s on our plate? We have 

been listening to and engaging in 

activities linked to a book called The 

Giant Jam Sandwich. In English on 

Mondays, we have been following 

instructions to make our own bread and 

then cooking it in the afternoon, before 

making our own jam sandwiches. Also, 

we have used bread dough to make 

hand sculptures as part of our art topic 

on sculptures. In science we have been 

experimenting with yeast as well as 

looking at what food grows above 

ground and what grows below and what 

foods different animals give us.  

    In English the rest of the week we have 

been focusing on sequencing and 

creating and writing sentences using 

doing words ‘verbs’. In Maths we have 

been practicing our number skills and on 

a Friday afternoon our fine and gross 

motor skills.  

   In PSHE this term we have enjoyed 

playing turn taking games and thinking 

about what we like and don’t like. This 

moved onto trying something different 

and how it felt to think about the fact 

that we were doing something different. 

Window cleaning was one of our new 

activities and it was enjoyed by all.  

 

Have a good half term break, 

 

The Pendennis Team.  

 

 

             
 

   
 

    
 

   
  

    

      

 

Dates to remember  
Last day of term is Friday 18th February 2022 

School starts back on Monday 28th February 2022 

 


